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First-Ever Alumni Reunion To Be Held This 
Month 

Alumni and students will gather on the WSU campus April 20 and 21 for the first-
ever sport management alumni reunion.  The event, marking the 20th anniversary 
of the establishment of the M.Ed.-Sport Management program, will feature 
professional development sessions, a cookout at a WSU baseball game, and a 
banquet with Buffy Filippell, president of TeamWork Online, as the featured 
speaker. 
  
The event will begin Friday afternoon with a general session featuring faculty 
emeriti Dr. Richard Laptad and Dr. Lori Miller as they discuss the development 
and establishment of the sport management degree programs.  Two sets of 
breakout sessions led by program alumni will also be held Friday afternoon, 
fol
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Q&A with Matt Brokaw 

  
Matt Brokaw is teaching SMGT 545 
Organization & Administration Sport this 
semester. Matt took a few moments recently 
to answer a few questions. 
  
  


